
From: Abigail Pedersen 

Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 1:45 PM 

To: esweeks@drhorton.com 

Subject: Info requested for 5665 49th Ave NE  

 

Hello Emerald,  

Upon initial review of your application for a Land Use Compatibility Statement for 5665 49th Ave NE, 

Case Number 24-101450-PLN, additional information is required prior to deeming your application 

complete: 

• Land Use Compatibility form from an outside agency which is requesting a Land Use 

Compatibility Statement such as the State of Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 

Your application, which is incomplete, will be deemed complete upon receipt of one of the following:  

(1) All of the missing information. 

(2) Some of the missing information and written notice from you (the applicant) that no other 

information will be provided. 

(3) Written notice from you (the applicant) that none of the missing information will be provided. 

You have 180 days from the date the application was first submitted to respond in one of the three ways 

listed above, or the application will be deemed void. 

 

Please upload any documents to the Permit Application Portal webpage 

https://egov.cityofsalem.net/PACPortal. Feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 

Thank you, 

Abigail Pedersen 

Planner I 

City of Salem | Community Planning and Development Department 

Planning Division 

555 Liberty St SE, Room 305  

Salem, Oregon 97301  

apedersen@cityofsalem.net | Work: 503-540-2309 

Facebook  |  YouTube  |  Linkedin  |  www.cityofsalem.net  

Questions on Zoning and Sign Permits can be submitted by email to Planning@cityofsalem.net 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/CityOfSalemOR/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCoFd-GCEenK6yZ6rcFJYcZA
https://www.linkedin.com/company/37275/admin/feed/posts/

